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Letter from the Superintendent’s Office 
March 17, 2020 

 
RE: Suspension of in-class instruction 
 
Dear NLPS families:  
 
Today, B.C. Premier John Horgan and Education Minister Rob Fleming announced that in-
class instruction will be suspended after spring break and will be until further notice.  
 
The school district will now begin to plan the immediate next steps to ensure that all  
students will have the opportunity to learn from home.  
 
The district will be meeting with the Ministry of Education later today and will update 
families as new information becomes available.  
 
I greatly appreciate your time and understanding. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Scott Saywell 
Superintendent/CEO 
 
  

 


